
 

 

HPHC DMV: Join the Sunday Service First Impressions Ministry 
 
Achille Acolatse 
December 15, 2022 
 

Last Call for the High School Winter Workshop. 
Be sure to sign up this week and get those prerequisites in! 

 

This year our theme will be "Our Fight, My Promise".  
Prior to attending the workshop you must complete 3 
prerequisites and email them to dcbcyouth@ gmail,com by 
December 24th.  
 

 For More Information and to Register Click Here:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

2nd Conference of Hope for the Realization of a Heavenly Unified 
World under the theme of "Universal Human Rights and Freedom 
of Thought and Religion" will be held on Saturday, December 17, 
at 9:30 am in Korea, which is Friday, December 16, 7:30 pm 
Eastern/ 4:30 pm Pacific in North America. 
 

We are invited to join a live audience as 2-way interactive 
participants. If you are interested in joining as a live audience, 
please register here: forms,gle/qLZeaB6T78bY17dZ7 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity to support this conference in a 
very direct way. We do have a number of slots to fill, and as 
always, we would like North America to be fully represented. 
 

If you are unable to attend as a 2-way participant but would like to 
watch, the conference will also be streamed 



 

 

at www,conferenceofhope.info, where you can find more 
information. 
To watch live you can go to www,conferenceofhope.info/live. 
 
 

Thank you, and God Bless, 
 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 
 
Office of the President 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 
Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 

Most of you know me through Sunday Service. Did you know I 
have lived and worked with our Church community here in the DC 
Metro area for 48 years? I have seen the evolution of our History 
here. The Washington DC area has been pivotal in Providence 
and continues to be.  
 

My reality is age. My heart and mind are the same but my body... 
well you know. Serving is a state of mind and a state of being. 
Heaven really is, "Living for the sake of others". This has been my 
'calling' and I want to bequeath it to you.  
 

If you want to build your 'Foundation of Faith', this can be a 
path for you.  You get to learn how to see and act to serve others 
in any situation. How often have you expressed gratitude to 
someone who is serving you? Dr. Yong began to highlight this 
kind of thinking when he asked us to find 10 points of gratitude 
each morning at Hoon Dok Hae. 
 

There are many opportunities to be helpful to one of 
our activities. I am looking for those who want to make serving a 
part of their Faith Building. The most consistent opportunity is in 
our Sunday Service and the First Impressions Ministry as a part 
of Greeting and Ushering. Are you one of those who want to be 
on the Front Line of Cheon Il Guk? Once a week you can be the 
smiling face that greets everyone from our community. Making 
new guests and friends feel they have arrived at a place of True 
Love is truly serving God. Did you ever think it could be so easy? 
 

If you feel called or are just wanting to know more, please get 
back to me!  2023 is just around the corner and you can begin a 
new year with a re-newed commitment to God.  
 



 

 

We will be setting up volunteers based on the community system 
in the new year and I will be at the Sunday Service in Virginia this 
week and at the Christmas party next Saturday, Dec 24th at the 
Washington Times. Also, you can phone or email me at 301-832-
4018 or rexusabutler@ hotmail,com 
 

Warm Regards, 
Rex Butler 

 

 

 

 

Workshops this Weekend 

Take a Break and Study DP with one of these specialty workshops 
 

 

 

 

1 Day Workshop for any ages 

Location @  3600 New York Ave NE Washington, DC 20002 

The Washington Times Building  
 

To RSVP please contact Robert Abendroth 

at robertabendroth7@ gmail,com 

or 240-354-3271 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Join us as we celebrate 30 years of WFWP in the Southeast 
Region on Saturday, December 17, from 3:00 to 5:00 pm EST, at 
the New Hope Academy in Landover Hills, MD. 
 

Register here:  
wfwp.dm,networkforgood,com/forms/sr2-wfwp-30-years-celebration  
 

It will be a festive occasion that brings holiday cheer, with music, 
food, games, and a sisterhood gift exchange - please bring a gift 
under $10.  
 

If you are unable to attend in person, we would still love to include 
you in the celebrations online.  
 

You can participate through Zoom here:  
us02web.zoom,us/j/82502881534?pwd=MnpWZDhZaXVrVVlGb2RqR2M4V
Wk3QT09 
 

Meeting ID: 825 0288 1534 

Passcode: 534865 



 

 

 

 

Sr2 Young Adult Retreat in Florida 

Registration is now open 

Registration for our first-ever SR2 Young Adult Retreat is now 
open. Early bird pricing is from now until January 8th. 
 

Here is the link 

hsa.regfox,com/southeast-region-young-adult-retreat 

 

 

 

Rooms for Rent 

 

Ground floor (3 bedrooms) for rent of a house in a beautiful, quiet location 
approximately 10 minutes (both by car as well as by bicycle) from the 
University of Maryland College Park campus. Rent includes the use of the 



 

 

ground floor of a single family home and the washer/dryer. The ground 
floor will be available from December 2022.  
  
For more information please contact Jan at 240-636-0248.   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Online at GivingFuel: 

hsa.givingfuel,com/washington-family-
church  
 
Perhaps, you can also add the steps to make a donation by 
Text To Give # 202-816-4632  
  

how to use text to give click here!  
   

 

 

 
 


